An Invitation To Participate

The Colorado Division of Highways is earnestly soliciting assistance from individuals
who are interested in participating in considerations of the design of Interstate 70
through Glenwood Canyon. Space is provided for a statement below.

U I want to receive CANYON ECHOS regularly.

l_l I,want to participate in the public involvement process.

NAME

ADDRESS PHONE

Mail to: Box 1430, Glenwood Springs, CO 81601
Orphone . o Suiaa s e el e 945-7441
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